
 

Director’s Monthly Report 

January – February 2019 
 

 
Following are highlights for the period of January 25 – February 19 

 

January 28  

 Had the pleasure of participating in Family Literacy Day at St. Helen Catholic 

School helping to promote learning and reading as a family and community  

 

January 30 

 Along with Senior Staff attended the Student Learning Improvement Plan 

(SLIP) Midpoint check meeting with Principals at St. Bonaventure Parish Hall  

 

February 1 

 Delivered greetings to students at the Intermediate Leaders in Training Event 

(ILITE) at St. Mother Teresa Catholic Secondary School  

 

February 2 

 Delivered greetings to parents and staff at the Special Services Fair at the CEC  

 

February 4 

 Along with Vice Chair Del Grande and Trustee Di Pasquale celebrated the 

African Inventors and Innovators Museum at the CEC with Students from St. 

Andrew and St. Marcellus Catholic Schools 

 

 Visited grade 7 students at St. Cecilia Catholic School to discuss international 

child labour, specifically in the clothing industry  

 

February 6 

 Welcomed new International Students for an orientation session at the CEC  

 



February 7 

 Brought greetings to the TCDSB Business Staff at their Spiritual Retreat  

 

 

February 8 

 

 Celebrated the TCDSB African Canadian Heritage Month celebration at 

Cardinal Carter Academy for the Arts   

 

February 19 

 Attended Education Council at a Residential School located at the Woodland 

Cultural Centre in Bradford 


